
 
 
 
 

Last chance to help stop 
North Manyana 
development  
(AKA Inyadda Dr/Kylor) 
 
Everyone in the community is encouraged to attend the upcoming onsite Land & Environment 
Court conciliation hearing: 
 
When: Monday 8th April 2024 – 9.15 for 9.30am start 
Where: Sunset Strip/Inyadda Beach car park (south end Inyadda beach car park) 
Why: To show the community’s deep concerns regarding the current Development Application 
before the court.  
 
We understand that Monday morning is a difficult time but please do your best to make it. The 
more people who attend, the more likely the court will take us seriously.  
 
Please note: This is a court hearing. Community observers should act with respect.  
 
RHVA Inc 
(For more information see RHVA website & MMEA) 

 

 


